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TO THE BAG 

THE GOOD  
GREEN BAG NEIGHBOR 

To the Bag: 
I received my Spring 2023 issue in the mail recently. 
But it did not come from The Green Bag. It came from fellow-subscriber 

and (I now know) my Manhattan neighbor John Paul DeWitt, a lawyer 
with McDermott Will & Emery. As he explained in a cover note to me 
(see attached photo [reproduced on page 268 below]), the plastic wrap-
pings on our issues had melted together in the mail, so two fused issues, 
his and mine, were delivered to him. He then, wonderfully, went to the 
trouble of re-sending mine to me. 

I’m especially grateful for John’s kindness because the issue includes G. 
Edward White’s review and generous comments about Robert H. Jack-
son’s biographical and autobiographical book That Man: An Insider’s Portrait 
of Franklin D. Roosevelt, which I discovered as an unknown manuscript,  
edited, and published. Best of luck to The Bag with all mailings in these 
sticky times. 

John Q. Barrett 
St. John’s University 

Queens, NY 
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